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10/01/2022  14:06:012021/5664/P OBJNOT Ali Rahimpour I would like to object to this development.

I live on the fourth floor of Betterton House. My floor overlooks the development.

I would be worried about noise levels emanating from the proposed wooden structure. 

There have already been incidents of noise coming from the structure, and parties being had, until well after 

midnight on occasion, and no consideration to the residents of my block have been made on these occasions. 

How can we accept any assurances that this will not be repeated?

The materials used in its construction are hardly suitable for the purpose of keeping noise in, as has been 

demonstrated on several recent occasions. 

This will also change the character of the area, allowing for more entertainment based applications in the 

future. 

On the floor below mine, the light levels are significantly lower as a result of this structure.
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